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PARTNERS 
Stonington Water Company, Town Departments, Downtown Stonington business owners and 
residents 

 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION (Anticipated completion November 2020) 

The Town of Stonington will contract with an engineering consultant to assess the vulnerability of 
pumping stations, sewer lines, roads, and other critical municipal infrastructure to flooding due to 
coastal storms and projected sea-level rise. The consultant would provide options to mitigate and/
or adapt to the effects of that flooding in order to allow continued use of vulnerable sections of the 
transportation network, sewer system, and other critical infrastructure. This assessment will then 
guide the Town’s capital investments in its critical infrastructure to help ensure those systems will 
be useable for the next 100 years. 
 

 

For more information 
Kathleen Billings, Town Manager   
townmanager@stoningtonmaine.org     FY19 CCG - 66 

207-367-2351                   1.27.19.  

                                

Financial assistance provided by the National Oceanic and Atmospheric      
Administration, U.S. Department of Commerce Grant CZM NA18NOS4097419 to the 

Maine Coastal Program.  Coastal Community Grants are awarded and administered 
by the Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry Municipal Planning 
Assistance Program.  

COASTAL COMMUNITY GRANTS:   

                  Coastal  Res i l iency  

 
Town of Stonington Flood Vulnerability Assessment and  
Adaptation Plan for Municipally Owned Infrastructure 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


